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  March 15, 2005  
 

Mr. Michael Rumman, Director 
Dept. of Central Management Services 
Room 715 Stratton Office Building 
Springfield, IL 62706 
 
Dear Director Rumman: 
 
The Commission on Government Forecasting and Accountability has completed its review 
of the below closure recommendations. Based on the testimonies of service recipients and 
state agencies, cost-savings measures and the distance to the next service office, the 
Commission recommended closing the below facilities. At a meeting of the Commission on 
Government Forecasting and Accountability on March 15, 2005, the Commission members 
voted to approve the recommendation to close the following facilities: 
 CMS/DHS 
 100 N. Western Avenue 
 Chicago, IL 60612-2222 
 
 CMS/DHS 
 901-25 W. Monroe Street 
 Chicago, IL 60607-2602 
 
 CMS/Revenue 
 245 W. Roosevelt Road 
 West Chicago, IL 60185 
 
Thank you for your assistance and time involving this matter. Should you have questions 
concerning this request, please call the Commission office at (217) 782-5320. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

Daniel R. Long 
Executive Director 

CC: Prentis L. Johnson 
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